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Phonics Screening
Pupils from Year 1 and some from Year 2 
will be completing their National 
Phonics assessment next Friday.  Please 
try to practise the sounds we have learnt 
at home as regularly as possible.  Phonics 
Play also has some good on-line games 
which will help prepare the children. 
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
Shrewsbury Town
On Thursday, Oaks had a fantastic 
morning when Neil Homer from 
Shrewsbury Town Football Club came to 
promote reading alongside football. He 
will be visiting each week for the 
remainder if the term so please ensure all 
children have kit.

Summer Fun Day
It is just two weeks until our Summer Fun 
Day on Saturday 23rd June from 11am to 
3pm.  

The event will take place on the school 
field and promises to be a wonderful 
event, with refreshments, games and 
many local stalls already confirmed.  



Mr. Spicer’s Riddle
What can be big, white, dirty 
and wicked?

Last week’s answer: Footsteps

T: 01948 880347		    E: tilstockadmin@mmat.co.uk	         W: www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk

Upcoming Events

- Thursday 14th June - Year 5 and 6 visit to 
SJT to build their kit car.
- Friday 15th June - Non Uniform Day
- Monday 18th June - Acorns trip to Rease-
heath
- Saturday 23rd June - Summer Fun Day
- Wednesday 27th June - Sports Day
- Friday 29th June - Reserve Sports Day
- Friday 20th July - Leavers Service

Residential 
Years 5 and 6 had a fantastic time at 
Standon Bowers this week.  They got to 
try lots of new activities and their attitude 
towards these challenges was excellent.  
Well done everyone!  Please check out 
our Facebook page for more photos.

Building Work
Work on the demountable will soon be 
starting.  When it begins Years 5/6 will be 
working in the hall. 

Non-Uniform Day
Thank you for all the donations we 
received today.  Don’t forget we will be 
having another non-uniform day on Friday 
15th June in return for donations for our 
bottle tombola.  Many thanks in advance!




